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  Congratulations to Verde Class for a weekly attendance of 100% 

 

Sports Day 

As you will be aware we held our sports day today. The sun 

came out to play and the children have had a great time 

outdoors doing their races and sporting events. We would 

like to say a huge thankyou to the COOP, for supplying the 

refreshments for today, along with members of their staff to 

hand them out. It was very much appreciated and needed 

on a hot day like today. I would also like to thank those of 

you that were able to come along and support the children; 

it really does mean a lot to them.  

It would appear that we have some budding athletes in our 

school. Keep an eye out in the future for their names and 

remember you saw them here first! 

 

Dates for the Diary 

You may wish to mark the following up-and-coming events in your diary. 

  

 3rd-5th July – Year 6 Holgate and National transition visits. 

 6th July – PTA Beach party. 

 W/C 8th July – Whole school sports week. 

 16th & 17th July – Year 5 & 6 Performance. 

 22nd July – Year 6 Leavers party. 

 24th July – Whole school last day of term 

 

 

Transition Days 

It is that time of year again where we think about the next academic 

year (it seems to come around quicker each year). On Tuesday 2nd July, 

your child will find out who their teacher will in September. They will 

come home with a letter advising of whom this is, and they will have 

spent a little time with their teacher and class during the day.  

On Thursday 4th July your child will spend the day in their new class (for 

those moving). Children are to be dropped off and picked up from 

their CURRENT classes. Please be aware if your child is moving into 

Year 3, their lunch will commence at 12.30pm. I am sure the children 

will have a great time with their new class mates and teachers.  

Please take time to ensure you ask them how their day went as they may wish to discuss what they have 

been doing with you.  
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